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To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

 

From: Stacy Jenkins, Administrator of Communications 

 

Re: District Notification System 

 

 

We are very excited to inform the Board of Education that we are moving forward 

with a contract to secure district notification system services with a company called 

School Messenger.  

 

I am requesting this topic be added to the March 16, 2020, Committee of the Whole 

agenda, so I can provide the Board with a detailed description of the new system. 

 

As a point of background, the district currently uses a system that is contracted by 

Wayne RESA. Over the course of the past several years, we have not been satisfied 

with many aspects of the current system, including the crucial piece of reliability.  

 

I would be happy to describe the new system and provide details of the features it 

includes. We are confident that the new system will greatly improve our email, 

phone and text messaging communications both at the district and school levels.  

 

Thank you for your consideration!  

 

 


